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January 12, 2021 
 
 
VIA RESS 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. Integrated Resource Planning Proposal Application 
 Board File No.: EB-2020-0091 
 
We are counsel to Anwaatin Inc. (Anwaatin) in the above-noted proceeding. Please find 
attached the interrogatories of Anwaatin to the Green Energy Coalition / Environmental 
Defence, which are filed in accordance with Procedural Order No. 7. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan McGillivray 
 
c. Regulatory Affairs, Enbridge Gas Inc. 
 Larry Sault, Anwaatin Inc. 
 Don Richardson 
 
Encl. 
 



ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF the Ontario Energy Board Act, 
1998, S.O. 1998, c. 15, Sched. B, as amended (the 
Act);  
 
AND IN THE MATTER OF an application by Enbridge 
Gas Inc. for a determination that its Integrated 
Resource Planning Proposal is reasonable and 
appropriate.  
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Question:  Anwaatin-4 

Reference: • Exhibit M2.GEC-ED, pp. 6 and 21-24 

Preamble: Mr. Neme’s evidence is that “IRP analyses are much more robust if 
they involve stakeholders in the key steps associated with the making 
of decisions rather than just as potential sources of information or in 
perfunctory discussions after decisions have largely been made” and 
that “the [Ontario Energy Board] and stakeholders should be informed 
and included throughout the IRP process.” 

Mr. Neme suggests that the IRP framework should establish a planning 
committee, modeled on Vermont’s System Planning Committee, to 
secure input throughout the planning process from key stakeholders. 

a)  Please comment on the value of including Indigenous communities among 
the stakeholders involved in IRP analyses. 

b)  Please comment on whether Indigenous communities should be 
represented on any planning committee established in respect of the IRP 
framework. 
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  ALL OF WHICH IS RESPECTFULLY 
SUBMITTED THIS 

  12th day of January, 2021 

   

   

   

  Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco 
Resilient LLP 
Counsel for Anwaatin 

   

 

 

   

   

  Jonathan McGillivray 
Resilient LLP 
Counsel for Anwaatin 

 

 


